
YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

The Crescent Park Elementary PAC is happy to host a presentation to parents from the BC 
Teacher’s Federation and we would like to welcome parents from local schools to join us. 

 

Social Media 4 Parents Presentation 
Monday, March 11th 
9:00 am to 11:00 am 

School Library 
 

 

 
Our children need guidance to ensure 

their online experience will be safe. Your 
child has easy access to a very public 

place, which is quickly changing. 
Keeping current on new ways that social 
media is being used by our children is a 

daunting task. This workshop will 
provide an overview of the jargon, the 

risk, and how to explain the importance 
of internet safety to your child. 

 

 

A RSVP is requested for this event. 
Please email president@crescentparkpac.com by Friday, March 1st. 

 

Objectives of the presentation include: 
• to educate about safe online engagement 
• to view the landscape of social media sites & applications 
• to increase awareness of your child’s social media presence 
• to provide some strategies to keep your child safe 

 
We hope you take advantage of this great educational opportunity!  
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